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The Real Last Samurai....FORT LAUDERDALE, September 2005: Ken Watanabe may have
portrayed the last Samurai in the motion picture of the same name, but author Kohshyu Yoshida,
who not only acted with Tom Cruise but also was a consultant on the film, truly is Samurai. He is
the great-great-grandson of a 19th century Samurai Warrior, one of the last of his kind.Some
members of his family still live in the Japanese village established by his ancestor 800 years
ago.What makes a hero? Is it feats of strength? Valor in battle?...Or something deeper?Kohshyu
Yoshida has spent most of his life as an actor, martial artist, and student of human nature. His
goal is to use these experiences to be a hero and positive role model. This descendant of
Japanese Samurai believes the motion picture and television screens can shape young minds,
and thus make a better world.No journey is easy. His story is one of struggle, risk, growth, and
finally the first taste of success. Inseparable from this remarkable life story is the philosophy that
kept Kohshyu reaching for his dreams. The philosophy of strength with gentleness.A quirky mix
of Hollywood, a culture, and motivational belief, this is one man's story mixed with the story of us
all. Samurai of Dreams reveals what we need to succeed as individuals and as a world. Feats of
kindness make a hero, and no mountain is too high to conquer if we believe.

From the PublisherThe Real Last Samurai...FORT LAUDERDALE, September 2005: Ken
Watanabe may have portrayed the last Samurai in the motion picture of the same name, but
author Kohshyu Moritaka Yoshida, who not only acted with Tom Cruise but also was a consultant
on the film, truly is Samurai. He is the great-great-grandson of a 19th century Samurai Warrior,
one of the last of his kind. Some members of Moritaka's family still live in the Japanese village
established by his ancestor 800 years ago.--This text refers to an out of print or unavailable
edition of this title.From the AuthorLive Your Truth --This text refers to an out of print or
unavailable edition of this title.About the AuthorKohshyu Yoshida is a young and successful
Japanese action actor, who has made a name for himself in Hollywood. He has been involved in
production of projects such as Blade and Power Rangers. He has been involved in many charity
works and also works as a martial artist and stunt coordinator in Los Angeles.And more recently
he appeared in The Last Samurai starring Tom Cruise. The Last Samurai was a particularly
gratifying experience for him as he is actually a descendant of a Samurai Warrior. His family
heritage derives from actual Samurai lineage. His ancestor was ZenKurou-AtsuToshi (HEIKE's
Samurai). ZenKurou name means Virtue and 9th man. AtsuToshi means a man who has a kind
heart and magnificent talent and knowledge to help volunteer action around the world. He was
the founder of the family's village around 800 years ago...... MORITAKA/Kohshyu was named
after the actual historical 19th century Last Samurai/TAKAMORI SAIGOU himself. Takamori was
an actual Japanese hero on whom the film was based. TAKAMORI means Prosperity. Switching



the name around makes it MORITAKA, meaning Prosperous Royalty. The Los Angeles Times
did a feature story on Moritaka in the December 1, 2003 edition. And other Japanese &
American media (magazines, newspapers, and TV) have done stories on Moritaka based on his
life story and heritage.--This text refers to an out of print or unavailable edition of this title.From
the Back CoverWhat makes a hero? Is it feats of strength? Valor in battle? Or something
deeper? Kohshyu (aka Moritaka)Yoshida has spent most of his life as an actor, martial artist, and
student of human nature. His goal is to use these experiences to be a hero and positive role
model. This descendant of Japanese Samurai believes the motion picture and television
screens can shape young minds, and thus make a better world. No journey is easy. His story is
one of struggle, risk, growth, and finally the first taste of success. Inseparable from this
remarkable life story is the philosophy that kept Kohshyu reaching for his dreams. The
philosophy of strength with gentleness. A quirky mix of Hollywood, a culture, and motivational
belief, this is one man's story mixed with the story of us all. Samurai of Dreams reveals what we
need to succeed as individuals and as a world. Feats of kindness make a hero, and no mountain
is too high to conquer if we believe. --This text refers to an out of print or unavailable edition of
this title.Excerpt. © Reprinted by permission. All rights reserved.Excerpted from Samurai of
Dreams by Kohshyu Yoshida. Copyright © 2005. Reprinted by permission. All rights reserved.
CHAPTER ONE: Ambition All of a sudden lightning hits your soulLife is only once. You can do
anything you want to do. Just make sure that your ambition doesn't create any problems for
others. My mother always told me this when I was a little kid and I always agreed with it. I was
born as the biggest baby in the hospital and never messed my diaper. I would let everyone know
I had to go, so they would take my diaper off. That is a little extreme but it is a true story. My
father thought I was a genius as I am sure many parents think their children are geniuses or
prodigies. My father was very generous, strong and a traditional person. My mother is a very
unique, lovable, independent person and that was not common in Japanese society when I was
little. It was not the same as it is today....................................................--This text refers to an out
of print or unavailable edition of this title.Read more
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2010912903SAMURAISoldiers hired to protect their lord, their land and its people. At the
beginning, they were simply soldiers, but as time passed and family heritages were built, the
samurai became stronger warriors with the philosophy of the universe in their minds and hearts.
They respected their enemies as much as they respected themselves, so when a samurai
warrior killed an enemy, he did so very honorably. That way he would receive an honorable
death, too. The battle was sacred to them.In the Japanese symbol “alphabet,” the word
"samurai" is a combination of Person + Temple. Zen, or meditation, which is famous in the
world today, was helpful in ancient times to help the samurai maintain inner peace.While some
samurai were purely militaristic, others were spiritual warriors who tried to understand the world
and its contradictions. These warriors were honored to protect people rather than step on them.
Their sword was a spiritual symbol of commitment, legacy, and their soul. Their customs of
calligraphy and poetry were their way of sharing their internal space with others.There is a
legend that a true samurai will be reborn to protect his country when it faces danger. In the
nineteenth century, Shoin Yoshida said, “Even though your body dies, the samurai spirit will live
forever.” Today, Japanese people still look to the samurai warrior and his philosophy for
inspiration.The cherry blossom is another samurai symbol. This is because the cherry tree
blooms for a very short time and then the flowers are gone. Like the samurai warrior, the cherry
blossom dies at the peak of its maturity. Today, the cherry blossom is the national flower of
Japan. I sometimes think about the cherry blossom and send my blessings in honor of them, as I
am one of them. Shidou: The way of the samurai, the ultimate warriors’ code of honor, is to
protect your "truth." Never betray yourself. A samurai would choose death over living with an
untrue heart. About the AuthorKohshyu Yoshida was born and raised in Japan.That period in
Japan was what Mr. Yoshida calls "hero trendy." By "hero trendy," he means that entertainment
focused on showing heroes who had a good heart and compassion. He believes that
entertainment is a powerful tool that can be used to pass along positive ideas and values. That
entertainment trend influenced him immensely. The positive attitudes toward the future that the
Japanese had at that time were passed along to the children. But now Yoshida barely sees
those heroes or their values. What he sees in movies and on TV are drugs and killing with no
emotional conflict.At age ten, Kohshyu decided to be an action hero in films, a positive image
provider to inspire others. Since then he has focused on training himself in sports and martial
arts. At age fourteen, he took a test to enter Japan's top action movie star school and was
accepted as the youngest of one hundred students. He has worked in the entertainment industry
in Japan and the U.S.Kohshyu has always dedicated himself to his goal of inspiring and touching
other people's lives. That motivation has taken him to a greater level as an entertainer, martial
artist, and human being. He starred as the Red Ranger on the popular children's TV show, The



Mighty Morphin’ Power Rangers. At the same time he choreographed the very successful Power
Rangers worldwide live tour that started at Universal Studios in 1994. In addition, he has made
many live appearances for the Make-A-Wish Foundation, giving hope and courage to those
children who fight to survive disease and other difficulties.Kohshyu has studied martial arts from
all over the world and now teaches martial arts in Los Angeles. As a teacher, his main goal is to
mold his students' hearts, worrying about their physical abilities secondarily.Kohshyu’s film work
includes Blade, starring Wesley Snipes. More recently, he appeared in The Last Samurai,
starring Tom Cruise. The Last Samurai was a particularly gratifying experience for him as he is
actually a descendant of a samurai warrior. His family heritage derives from an actual samurai
lineage. His ancestor was ZenKurou-AtsuToshi ( Heike's warlord), whose name means Virtue
and Ninth Man. AtsuToshi means “a man who has a kind heart and magnificent talent and
knowledge to help volunteer action around the world.” AtsuToshi was the founder of the family's
village, around 800 years ago, and Kohshyu’s relatives still live there today. His family-crest
shows the hawk-feather protecting the butterfly. The butterfly is the symbol of a royal family. The
hawk feather is the symbol of his family, and of a warrior in Japanese history, and also means
“God-crest” in southern Japan. A legendary story from ancient times tells of a samurai lord who
dreamed that he received a God-horse and hawk-feather crest from the universe. That is why a
temple used the feather as its symbol.In addition, Kohshyu’s great great grandfather,
Wakaji(meaning “Youth and Healing”) was a remarkable Ronin Samurai in 19th century Japan,
which is the same time period as that in the film Tha Last Samurai. Wakaji was famous for
inventing a sword hidden inside a walking stick, which he used to protect and save many
people’s lives.Kohshyu was named after the historical 19th-century last samurai, Takamori
Saigou himself. Takamori was the Japanese hero on whose life the film was based.In its
December 1, 2003, edition, the Los Angeles Time published a feature story on Kohshyu. Other
American and Japanese magazine, newspaper, and television program have also stories on him
based on his biography and heritage. Introduction:When your passion defeats all fearsI will
never forget that moment on the airplane in 1993. I was coming from a small city in Japan, and I
was about to land in a foreign country for the first time. Since childhood, my life's passion was
always to be a movie star. One day I said to myself, "Hey, you only live once, so what are you
afraid of? You've got nothing to lose! Let's fight to get it." Now the plane was about to land at Los
Angeles International Airport. I closed my eyes and prayed for success. I wanted to become one
of the most successful stars in the world. I vowed not to go back to Japan until I reached that
goal. As I finished my prayers, I felt the plane jolt and heard the wheels squeak as they hit the
ground.Though it sounds a little extreme to vow not to go home until I succeeded, that’s the way
it was back in the old days. If you decided to take a risk for your life journey, you really took a risk.
You could die for that dream, so you had to give all that you have to make that dream happen.
Otherwise, why even bother to have daring dreams?A long time ago, a samurai could not see
his family until he succeeded in his mission. I genuinely respect that tradition because it shows
men taking their mission seriously. We call it Hai Sui No Jin, which translates as "putting your



soldiers in front of the lake." This is an ancient battle tactic that means that you purposely put
your army between the enemy and a body of water (a lake or ocean).Your army is thus forced to
fight hard to overcome a situation from which there is no other way to escape.I have also heard
there was another type of Hai Sui No Jin. You send your troops to a land that has just been
discovered. As soon as the troops arrive, they must burn their ships so they have no choice but
to focus on the new land and establish a new home. When they burn their ships, they have no
way to return to their old home if something goes wrong. I admit that this is not always the best
way to approach your mission. Sometimes it’s smarter to retreat, and in some situations
retreating and regrouping may be the best course of action.

About the AuthorKohshyu Yoshida was born and raised in Japan.That period in Japan was what
Mr. Yoshida calls "hero trendy." By "hero trendy," he means that entertainment focused on
showing heroes who had a good heart and compassion. He believes that entertainment is a
powerful tool that can be used to pass along positive ideas and values. That entertainment trend
influenced him immensely. The positive attitudes toward the future that the Japanese had at that
time were passed along to the children. But now Yoshida barely sees those heroes or their
values. What he sees in movies and on TV are drugs and killing with no emotional conflict.At age
ten, Kohshyu decided to be an action hero in films, a positive image provider to inspire others.
Since then he has focused on training himself in sports and martial arts. At age fourteen, he took
a test to enter Japan's top action movie star school and was accepted as the youngest of one
hundred students. He has worked in the entertainment industry in Japan and the U.S.Kohshyu
has always dedicated himself to his goal of inspiring and touching other people's lives. That
motivation has taken him to a greater level as an entertainer, martial artist, and human being. He
starred as the Red Ranger on the popular children's TV show, The Mighty Morphin’ Power
Rangers. At the same time he choreographed the very successful Power Rangers worldwide live
tour that started at Universal Studios in 1994. In addition, he has made many live appearances
for the Make-A-Wish Foundation, giving hope and courage to those children who fight to survive
disease and other difficulties.Kohshyu has studied martial arts from all over the world and now
teaches martial arts in Los Angeles. As a teacher, his main goal is to mold his students' hearts,
worrying about their physical abilities secondarily.Kohshyu’s film work includes Blade, starring
Wesley Snipes. More recently, he appeared in The Last Samurai, starring Tom Cruise. The Last
Samurai was a particularly gratifying experience for him as he is actually a descendant of a
samurai warrior. His family heritage derives from an actual samurai lineage. His ancestor was
ZenKurou-AtsuToshi ( Heike's warlord), whose name means Virtue and Ninth Man. AtsuToshi
means “a man who has a kind heart and magnificent talent and knowledge to help volunteer
action around the world.” AtsuToshi was the founder of the family's village, around 800 years
ago, and Kohshyu’s relatives still live there today. His family-crest shows the hawk-feather
protecting the butterfly. The butterfly is the symbol of a royal family. The hawk feather is the
symbol of his family, and of a warrior in Japanese history, and also means “God-crest” in



southern Japan. A legendary story from ancient times tells of a samurai lord who dreamed that
he received a God-horse and hawk-feather crest from the universe. That is why a temple used
the feather as its symbol.In addition, Kohshyu’s great great grandfather, Wakaji(meaning “Youth
and Healing”) was a remarkable Ronin Samurai in 19th century Japan, which is the same time
period as that in the film Tha Last Samurai. Wakaji was famous for inventing a sword hidden
inside a walking stick, which he used to protect and save many people’s lives.Kohshyu was
named after the historical 19th-century last samurai, Takamori Saigou himself. Takamori was the
Japanese hero on whose life the film was based.In its December 1, 2003, edition, the Los
Angeles Time published a feature story on Kohshyu. Other American and Japanese magazine,
newspaper, and television program have also stories on him based on his biography and
heritage. Introduction:When your passion defeats all fearsI will never forget that moment on the
airplane in 1993. I was coming from a small city in Japan, and I was about to land in a foreign
country for the first time. Since childhood, my life's passion was always to be a movie star. One
day I said to myself, "Hey, you only live once, so what are you afraid of? You've got nothing to
lose! Let's fight to get it." Now the plane was about to land at Los Angeles International Airport. I
closed my eyes and prayed for success. I wanted to become one of the most successful stars in
the world. I vowed not to go back to Japan until I reached that goal. As I finished my prayers, I felt
the plane jolt and heard the wheels squeak as they hit the ground.Though it sounds a little
extreme to vow not to go home until I succeeded, that’s the way it was back in the old days. If
you decided to take a risk for your life journey, you really took a risk. You could die for that dream,
so you had to give all that you have to make that dream happen. Otherwise, why even bother to
have daring dreams?A long time ago, a samurai could not see his family until he succeeded in
his mission. I genuinely respect that tradition because it shows men taking their mission
seriously. We call it Hai Sui No Jin, which translates as "putting your soldiers in front of the lake."
This is an ancient battle tactic that means that you purposely put your army between the enemy
and a body of water (a lake or ocean).Your army is thus forced to fight hard to overcome a
situation from which there is no other way to escape.I have also heard there was another type of
Hai Sui No Jin. You send your troops to a land that has just been discovered. As soon as the
troops arrive, they must burn their ships so they have no choice but to focus on the new land and
establish a new home. When they burn their ships, they have no way to return to their old home if
something goes wrong. I admit that this is not always the best way to approach your mission.
Sometimes it’s smarter to retreat, and in some situations retreating and regrouping may be the
best course of action.In coming to the United States, I tried to follow the first principle—I vowed
not to return to Japan until I’d succeeded in the movies—because I was serious about attaining
my goal. It is very difficult to maintain focus on a goal in today's world, but I felt that I had to
establish myself in order to take care of my family. My father is gone, so in the near future I would
be the one to take care of my mother. I want to make her happy, and I also want to be satisfied
with who I have become. That is why I used an ancient principle to meet my goal. I do not regret
it.As I was traveling through downtown Los Angeles to find a hotel, I saw a man bleeding from



his stomach, big bubbles coming out of his mouth, too. He had been stabbed. Even though I
thought I was used to seeing that kind of thing on CNN, seeing it “alive and in person” was
terrifying on my first day in my first foreign country. What was most remarkable to me was that
the Los Angeles police officers acted like it was a daily occurrence.But I wasn’t looking for
trouble when I came to Los Angeles. It has always been my philosophy that the martial arts are
not for fighting. It is much better to treat people compassionately. For me, training in the martial
arts has led me to self-realization.Now I look back on the seventeen years of experiences since I
left my home in Japan. I believe that I have learned some great life lessons. The many years of
struggles have raised me to another level as an actor, a martial artist, an educator, and a human
being.I have learned that there are many cultural differences between the U.S.A. and Japan. In
Japan, for example, there is a team mentality, while Americans have a ‘me’ mentality. I have also
seen both cultures change. They seem to be moving away from peace and compassion.
Personally, I have always followed the ancient samurai philosophy of being kindhearted yet
strong in each part of my being, physical, mental and spiritual. I feel that I have learned how to
pass along my philosophies to help both societies.The film The Last Samurai, was based on
19th-century Japan and a period called the Meiji Restoration. Today, I feel, we are facing another
restoration period for Japan and the world.Table Of ContentsCHAPTER ONE:
Ambition …All of a Sudden Lightning Hits Your SoulCHAPTER TWO: Heart's
Desires …Beginning My JourneyCHAPTER THREE: No Pain, no gain …
Professional Training Makes You SweatCHAPTER FOUR: Perseverance …Life Will
Always Test YouCHAPTER FIVE: Loyalty …Dream and RealityCHAPTER SIX:
Vision …Japan and the WorldCHAPTER SEVEN: Risk …Unknown
WorldCHAPTER EIGHT: Chance …Beauty of AmericaCHAPTER NINE:
Evolution …Accepting & Uplifting PeopleCHAPTER TEN: 90 percent …
Meet Your CommitmentCHAPTER ELEVEN: Restoration …Honor Your Heritage in a
Foreign CountryEPILOGUE: Iron Body, Angel Heart
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Susan Drake, “Sincere. This is a sincere testimony of a young Samurai spirit. He tells of coming
to America with dreams of success in motion pictures, and of his work on The Last Samurai.
Childlike, even childish, in its language, but a quick uplifting read.”

wtmidn, “Great Read. Received this book as present for Christmas and finished it that day. The
book gave insight on the samurai culture that many people just do not know about. It was also a
great story of Kohshyu's travels and success in the United States. Highly Recommended!”

The book by Jeff Pepper has a rating of  5 out of 4.5. 2 people have provided feedback.
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